
 

 

 

 

 
 
Wednesday 14 September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
KS5 Options Information Evening for Parents 
 

You may be aware, that it is now a government requirement for young people to stay in 
some form of education, employment, or training until their 18th birthday. As your child is 
now in year 11, it is important to consider the range of options available to them, once they 
have finished their GCSEs. 

I write to invite you to attend an information evening on Thursday 6 October, 6pm.  During 
the event, you will hear from a range of local providers, including: 

• Braintree Sixth Form 
• Colchester Institute 
• Chelmsford College 
• Writtle College 
• Stansted Airport College 

There will also be presentations made by our independent school career’s advisor and Aim 
Apprenticeships. 

This event is for parents only.  All students will receive the relevant information during PDT 
lessons and will complete research and work to support them in making the right choice 
based on their interests and abilities. 

If you wish to attend, could you please register for the event, using this form:  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Yds-38ML6E-gVwR-
3Zfy4KQYYGlpDLNGsbP51sh0R5tUMjNSUUEyWk43MFpZUU5KWjkzODZUMVpWVy4u  
 
 
If you have any queries, please contact me via michelle.robb@notleyhigh.com.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Mrs M Robb 
Head of Faculty - PDT, PSHE and Careers 
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